

Dear Warrior Families,

I appreciate your continued patience as we work our way through these unprecedented, difficult times regarding COVID-19. Today the California Governor announced that schools located in counties that are on the state's coronavirus monitoring list must not physically open for instruction until they have cleared several public health benchmarks for 14 consecutive days. As of today, 32 of California's 58 counties were on the state's monitoring list, including San Diego County, where we are located. With the release of this news and the new guidelines issued today, the Academy's Directors, Board of Trustees and I are reviewing this information to determine if or how it could affect the start of our school year.

Just like you, I want your sons on campus as soon as it is safely possible to return and we ask for your patience. We will continue to be agile and flexible with this ever changing situation.

We will keep you apprised of our plan moving forward and will provide you with an update by early next week.

Warrior Proud! Warrior Strong! Warrior Resilient!!

MG Arthur Bartell, US Army (Retired)
President
Army and Navy Academy